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 Welcome Sonya! 

We have a new staff member at Delta! 
We’ve asked Sonya a few questions so we can get to know her better. 

 
1. What is your role at The Delta Program? 
My role at the Delta Program is being a paraprofessional in Delta High 
Learning Support. I work with the best students and colleagues; Deb, 
Emily, Bethany and Ryan.  
 
2. What are your hobbies?  
My hobbies are reading, yoga, hiking, kayaking, swimming, and 
spending time with family and friends. 
 
3. Who or What inspires you?  
Every day, positive people inspire me the most! 
 
4. What is a fun fact about yourself?  
A fun fact about myself is since starting at The Delta Program, I’ve 
had the opportunity to experience students of all ages; preschool, 
elementary, middle school and now high school.  
 
 



 

 

 

Thank You Jake and Olivia! 
     

Jake and Olivia have been student teachers at Delta High. They both have served the Delta 
Community well! They are graduating from PSU this Winter.  

 
Jake will spend early 2020 guest-teaching in 
West Chester, PA.  In June, he will head to 
Texas for Teach for America training, before 
starting his two-year placement with Teach 
for America in Colorado Spring, CO. 
 
Olivia will spend the spring semester 
teaching in Williamsport, PA.  She is 
applying to graduate programs for her 
Master’s in Special Education for next school 
year. 
 
--Delta will miss you both!!!  

 
  

  
Mark Your Calendar 

December 
18 

 

Delta Middle Winter 
Concert @ 7pm, State High 
PTSO Fundraiser 
@ SweetFrog 

January 
6 

PTSO Meeting 
 

Winter Break December 23-January 1 
Enjoy your break!! 

  January 
16-17 

Delta Middle Presents: 
Disney’s Frozen Junior! 
@ 7pm, State High’s 
New Auditorium 

January 
2-3 

Delta ATM’s 
Both Delta Middle and 
Delta High 
*State High classes in 
session 

January  
20 

*No School* 

Bridging Divides Project 
Expo @ Delta, 7pm 
*Invite sent via email 

  January 
22 

Spring Semester begins! 


